
 

NOTICE FOR ALL RESIDENTS AT  
THE BAYSHORE 

 
 

ELECTRICAL SHUT DOWN OF 

ENTIRE BUILDING  
 

Please be advised to correct a vital electrical issue in 

the building it will be necessary to shut down the 

entire building electrical system.  

THURSDAY MAY 3RD from 9:30am – 1:00pm 

During this time there will only be emergency 

power for the building for fire and safety.  All other 

non-emergency power will not be available during 

these hours. Please take precautions to protect 

computers etc. Refrain from opening refrigerators 

to keep items cold. 

The safety of all Bayshore residents is paramount 

and we thank you for your cooperation 
Shelley Hutchinson,  

Registered Condominium Manager 

Agent for and on behalf of DCC#19 


